
Heaton Park Primary and Nursery School 
Cuckoo Lane  

Whitefield 
Manchester  
M45 6TE 
 

T: 0161 773 9554 
E: heatonpark@bury.gov.uk 
 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

We hope your child has settled well into Year 1.  

Here are a few reminders for you. 

 

We have PE on a Monday and Wednesday. Please make sure your child had a pair of shorts/leggings, t-

shirt, pumps, and velcro trainers (no laces please) for outdoor PE.  

Please label ALL clothes (including trousers and shoes).  

 

We send reading books home on a Friday, please return them on the following Wednesday, with the diary 

signed.  

 

We understand some children have chosen lovely rucksacks over the summer but unfortunately we don’t 

have the room for them. Please can you get a bookbag for your child if you haven’t already done so.  

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Heys and Miss Hughes 
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